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Annual Musical Production Comes to Highland
( KNZA )--The theatre and music departments of Highland Community College are presenting their
version of the musical, "Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat." this weekend.

The musical is a creative rendition of the biblical story of Joseph and his brothers.
Performances will be held Friday and Saturday evening at 7:30, along with Sunday afternoon at 2
o’clock.

Admission to all performances is free of charge.
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